
   
                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 6 Open Evening 21st September 2023 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our Year 6 Opening Evening for families considering 
applications to Tarporley High School & Sixth Form College for September 2024 entry. 
 
The evening will run from 4.30pm-7.30pm. 
 

 There will be two opportunities to attend a presentation in the school hall: 

 5:00-5:30pm 

 7:00-7:30pm. 
 
Visitors can tour the school at any time in this period but we would encourage parents 
to consider one of these combinations: 
 

 Attend the first presentation then tour 

 Tour from 4.30pm and then attend second presentation  
 
There will be no opportunity to tour the school following the second presentation and 
so families who wish to attend the presentation at 7.00pm are encouraged to arrive 
ahead of time in order to visit subject areas if you wish. 
 
On arrival, please enter the school building through our main entrance where a map 
of the school and a school prospectus will be available.  You may tour the school 
independently, visit the various subject areas and ask questions of staff. You can, if 
you wish, take a guided tour with one of our Sixth Form ambassadors. 
 
If you would like to speak to our SENDCO Mr Pringle, please email 
transition@tarporleyhigh.co.uk with your child’s name and an indication of when an 
appointment would fit in with your plans for the evening. 
 
Although we do all we can to maximise space for cars, we are still mindful that parking 
on the school site is limited. If our site is full, you may be able to find a parking space 
in the public car park adjacent to the Community Centre on the High Street.  There is 
also a larger public car park further up the High Street behind the Rising Sun public 
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house.  These arrangements are not in partnership with the community so please park 
with your own care and judgement. 
 
On Monday 25th September and Tuesday 26th September we will be holding Year 6 
Open Mornings where families can book a tour of the school during the school day. 
 
On each of the two days, the following time slots are available: 

 9:00-9:45am 
 10:00-10:45am 

 
Spaces are limited and therefore if you wish to book a tour on one of our Open 
Mornings, please email the school using the email address 
transition@tarporleyhigh.co.uk with the following information:  

 Parent or Carer name 
 Name of Child 
 Child’s Primary School 
 Start time for tour: 9am / 10am 

  
I look forward to welcoming you to our school.  Meanwhile, if you have further 
enquiries regarding the transition and admissions process, please contact Miss 
Blackhurst, the school’s Transition Lead, at transition@tarporleyhigh.co.uk .  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mr J. Deakin 
Headteacher 
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